
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Monthly Meeting Tuesday 1st October 2024 

Commenced 7.00 PM Ballina RSL CLUB 

Chair - Lindsay Smith 

Minute Taker – Di Vickery 

Attendance - As per sign-on book 

 
 

Visitors:  No visitors 
 
Apologies: Barry Blanch, John Mooney, Mark McKay, Janine & Gordon Cretcher. 
 
Minutes of August Meeting:  Moved by Di Vickery and 2nd’d by Russell Kelly 
 
Member Welfare: Sadly Jack Trevan has passed away, the funeral was held on Wednesday 
morning at 10.00am at Parkview.  
John Mooney is having a full knee replacement, we wish him all the best and a speedy recovery. 
 
Correspondence In: There has been no correspondence other than the usual club sharing. 
 
Treasurers Report: Russell has received the Heritage Motor Club Discussion Paper, on NFP 
Tax Return to the ATO which is not due until March 2025. We are looking for a professional 
Accountant to help us with that. If anyone knows who could help us with this please advise.  
We will discuss it at the next meeting. 
 
Russell has been to the Wharf restaurant to pay our deposit of $110 for Christmas function, 
which totals $150 inc deposits received from Liz & Bruce and Mark plus1 paid direct to Wharf. 
 
Russell needs to print some new Member Cards, which you receive every year when you renew. 
They will cost $143 for 500 cards. 
 
CHCM annual registration fee is due, the cost is $15 per club plus $1 per member. 49 members. 
 
Current financial status was verbalised, and accepted by all at the meeting. 
Russell Kelly moved the Treasures Report and Dennis Atta-Singh 2nd’d them. 
 
Merchandise: Remains the same, no movement, no action required. 
 
Registrations: We had a couple of enquiries, which did not eventuate.  
Our members are all good stable participating members now.  
Paul Ibrahim moved away from the club. 
 
Rego Day remains on 8th December from 9am – 12pm at the Ballina RSL Club. 
Registrations can also be renewed at the November meeting 
You will need your Pink Slip, RMS Form, BCVC Club Form, and your Insurance Papers. 



Events:  Summerland House is booked for this Saturdays Breakfast 8am. 
 
Our Show & Shine will be held on 10th November please prepare. 
I will endeavour to get a flyer up this week, for us. 
 
Iluka is having a Mermaid Festival which incorporates a Classic Car Show if anyone is 
interested to go look see, it is on Sunday 6th in the morning from 9- 12pm. 
 
Presidents Run is on weekend of 19th October, less than 2 weeks away now. 
Starting from the Goonellabah Tavern at 9am there is a run sheet available if you would like to 
contact either myself, or the President Lindsay Smith for a copy. 
 
Christmas Party as you know is 3rd December please read the menu before the next meeting. 
Therese Crollick would like to take your dinner order at the next meeting for those attending. 
 
General Business: None to speak of. 
 
Editor:  Next magazine is due for December, all story’s welcome. 
Mark is looking for a photo of David Ardill, a founding member. 
 
Webmaster Report:  All good. 
 
Question Time: Question posed as to what product is best for nourishing the dash & interior 
door plastics etc?  
Answer… McGuire’s, Ovens, Auto Glim or anything other than AmourAll. 
 
Lucky Door Prize: Neil Chalker was the lucky winner. 
 
Meeting Closed at 7.50pm 


